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HARVARD PETROLEUM COMPANY, LLC

200 East Second Street e P.O. Box 936 ¢ Roswell, NM 88202-0936 e (505) 623-1581e Fax (505) 622-8006

June 17, 2008 JUN T8 2008
OCD-ARTES A

NM Oil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand

Artesia, New Mexico 88210
Attn: Sheri Bonnaham

Re: LOV #02-08-092
Barbie State #1

Dear Sheri:

Please forgive me for not responding by the 13™ as I said I would. When I got back from
vacation I got caught up in digging out and forgot to respond to you until now.

As we had previously discussed, we were in the process of cleaning up the Barbie Tank battery
when Richard inspected it. The fresh oil at the base of the east tank was from having just
cleaned the tank out. We have finished cleaning up the battery, hauled off the hydrocarbon
contaminated soil to Gandy Marley and installed containment vessels on the load lines.

Thank you for your assistance and direction in addressing this violation.

If you have any questions or need anything further, please contact me at 575-208-7135 or
jharvard@hpcnm.com.

Sincerely,

Jeff Harvard, Managing Member
Harvard Petroleum Company, LL.C



